
10-01-2020  Newsletter #4 

 
  

Fri, Oct 2nd   Early dismissal – 1:30pm  Wed, Oct 7th  Picture Day 

Fri, Oct 9th  Goldstone Park Gear Deadline Mon, Oct 12th  Thanksgiving – School is close 

 
Early Dismissal 
Friday is an early 1:30 dismissal day for teacher 
programing. Students are not present. 

 
Smile!!  
Bring a smile on Photo Day. Mountain West Studio 
will be visiting the school on Wednesday October 

7th.  

 
Do not wear green as it will interfere with the 
photo. Please click on this link  "How to Order" for 

information about photo day as well as how to 
order. 

 

GET YOUR GOLDSTONE GEAR 
T-shirt orders are available online. They are $10. 

Orders are due by Friday October 9th. No late 

orders will be accepted. 

 

Every Tuesday is T-

SHIRT TUESDAY. The 

class with the most 

spirit is eligible for the 

Spirit Trophy!!!  

 
School CashOnline 
Please register for a School CashOnline account if 

you have not done so already as payments will be 

taken online this school year. Instructions are 

available on the Goldstone Park Website > 

Parents tab > Pay Fees Online. No cash is 

currently being accepted at school. 

 
PAC 
Thank you to Crystal Patch for volunteering to be 

the PAC Secretary this year and to Wendy Sallis 

who has stepped up to be treasurer. As there 

were no other applicants, they have been put in 

by acclamation.  

 

Amit Sharma continues as our President. 

 

Congratulations and thank you for stepping up to 

help out your community!!! It is much 

appreciated!! 

 

 

Staying Safe 
Please continue to model safe 

ways to get to school and the 
importance of following the 
rules of the road.  
 
That means: 

*obey parking regulations-there is no 
parking /stopping across from the school 

between 8-9 and 2-3. 
*obey the posted signs 

*use the crosswalks 
*do not stop in the middle of the street to 

let your kids out 
*do not use the staff parking lot for drop off 

or to turn around-it blocks traffic. 
 
IT IS UP TO EVERYONE TO FOLLOW THE RULES TO 

KEEP ALL CHILDREN SAFE TO AND FROM SCHOOL. 
WE ARE A COMMUNITY WHO SHOULD ALL BE 

LOOKING OUT FOR EACH OTHER!!! 
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